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Meetings
August is Membership and New
Club Development Month

8/27 Tournament Preview

9/3 COVID 19 Business
Survival - Todd Dockery

9/10 Agent of Change - Keith
Parker

9/17 No Meeting

Events

8/27 Blood Drive

8/29 Sweep the Hooch

9/9 Hump Day

9/14 42nd Annual Aubrey
Greenway Golf Tournament
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Service Nancy
Alterman

Public Image Lee Patrick, III

PAST DISTRICT
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Cheryl Greenway 2012-13
Bob Hagan 2015-16

ROTARY CLUB OF
ROSWELL

Thursdays, 12:15 pm

President's Message

Connections

As Rotarians, together we see a world where people unite and take action to create
lasting change — across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves.

Organizations that have staying power evolve. It is the only way that Rotary is still here
115 years later. What started with a need to network in a new city has changed the
lives of millions and millions of people. Who will you open the opportunity for this
week?

Win Big At Rotary

Balls, Balls & More Balls

This week is our tournament preview so come to Rotary ready to spend as we we will
have both live and online bidding for the ball drop and auction items.  There will be
prizes for the team that buys the most balls. The individual who buys the most gets
to ride in the bucket truck during the ball drop.

As our only fundraiser, remember our goal is to raise enough to support over 30
charities in North Fulton.  Czars Danny Broadway and Rich Austin will lead the fun!

We Need Your Help

Sponsor Our Tournament
We need the help of EVERY member of Roswell Rotary as we prepare for this years
tournament, September 14th.   Join the Golf & Tennis Czars every Thursday at
11:15AM on how YOU can get involved.  Live at the Holiday Inn or via  ZOOM 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88325965247   

You may also   Simply click here to access the commitment form to purchase a
sponsorship or ticket to one of our great tournament events:

.

AUCTION!

https://bremenrotary.org/meeting/8144
https://bremenrotary.org/meeting/8198
https://bremenrotary.org/meeting/8198
https://bremenrotary.org/meeting/8574
https://bremenrotary.org/meeting/8574
https://bremenrotary.org/meeting/8575
https://bremenrotary.org/event/5090
https://bremenrotary.org/event/4898
https://bremenrotary.org/event/5080
https://bremenrotary.org/event/5039
https://bremenrotary.org/event/5039
https://rotary6900.org/user/4337
https://rotary6900.org/user/7085
https://rotary6900.org/user/5438
https://rotary6900.org/user/3884
https://rotary6900.org/user/1150
https://rotary6900.org/user/9566
https://rotary6900.org/user/8389
https://rotary6900.org/user/142
https://rotary6900.org/user/142
https://rotary6900.org/user/5530
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88325965247
https://roswellrotary.club/resource/1181
http://golf.roswellrotary.club
http://tennis.roswellrotary.club


Community Activities Bldg
10495 Woodstock Road
Roswell, GA 30075

Rotary Online
https://roswellrotary.club
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

GET CLUB SMS ALERTS

Text: CLUBALERTS
To: 41411

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
8/2 Gene Beckham, III
8/2 Stacy Perlman
8/5 Charlie Cameron
8/8 Alan Christian
8/9 Jennifer Briggs
8/9 Steven Hyde
8/10 James Gray
8/10 Kathryn Igou
8/12 Bucky Cook
8/12 Rick Dreger
8/13 Bill Lewis
8/13 Lori Allen
8/13 Tina Houck
8/15 Harvey Smith, III
8/15 Dr. Betty Price
8/16 Gregory Pierce
8/17 Jacque Digieso
8/17 Brian Clark
8/18 John Albers
8/19 Neil Moulton
8/19 Susan Rumble
8/19 Kathy Teston
8/20 Debbie Cwalina
8/20 Karen Pilcher
8/24 Mary Robichaux
8/25 Kevin Head
8/25 Robert Shaw
8/25 Richard Kaufman
8/26 Jim Swain
8/27 Lori Kirn
8/28 Richard Spencer
8/30 Ted Lescher, Jr.
8/31 Steve Stroud

Bring It On

We are collecting Auction items for the Golf & Tennis Fundraiser. Contributions of
wine, dark liquor, mountain and beach retreats are very much appreciated.

Please call/text Mary Trapp at 770-645-1320 to pick any contributions. We will also
be collecting items at the meetings.

Let It Flow on Aug 27 & Sep 17

Why Roswell Rotarians Will Be Donating Blood (1st
date full; 2nd date available)

"I was diagnosed with multiple melanoma 9 years ago," shared past RI District
Governor Bob Hagan. "During 9 rounds of chemotherapy, I had to have 8 pints of blood
. Friends gave, family gave , Rotarians gave . YOU giving blood saved my life and many
others. We must have an ample supply of blood of all different types . I encourage all of
us to give blood, it does save lives. We together , make a difference, just like Rotary
makes a difference. We save lives."

As if Bob and other Rotarian's stories aren't enough inspiration to donate, Gate City
Brewery is offering a "Pint for a Pint," for members, members' employees, friends and
family who register for a time to donate blood. Donate a pint of blood, and receive a
pint a coupon for Freedom Fighter or any other Gate City libation.

BONUSES: COVID-19 test is done are part of the screening process. And Red Cross will
send you an Amazon gift card as a 'thank you' (that you could in turn donate to
HomeStretch).

Click here to reserve 60 minutes on Sep 17 to donate. For more information,
contact Darrell Bartlett or Hal Schlenger.

Our thanks to Pat Rains and Michael Curling for their current and past help saving
lives in our community.

Saturday, August 29th. 8:00AM - 11:30AM

Sweep the Hooch

Saturday August 29th will be the 10th annual “Sweep the Hooch” river cleanup
sponsored by Chattahoochee River Keepers. Roswell Rotary is called upon to clean up
the riverbed and trails adjacent to Riverside Road from Don White Park to Eves Road.

We need walkers, waders and floaters;  wear old clothes and bring a kayak or canoe if
you have one.   Meet at Dutch and Kathy Earle's home:  9030 Bluffview Trace, Roswell
30076  at 8:30 AM.

Please let Dutch know if you will be attending: hearle@esisearch.com; 770 403 0755
and also you must register at this link. Use team name Roswell Rotary.

This is always a great time and a wonderful experience for families and children.

https://roswellrotary.club
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=roswellrotary
mailto:hearle@esisearch.com
http://chattahoochee.org/sweep-the-hooch/?bblinkid=232879432&bbemailid=23044285&bbejrid=1571928499


YEARS OF
SERVICE
8/1 Steven Palmer (4)

4 years in Rotary
8/3 John Carruth (25)
8/4 David Young (32)
8/6 Elwyn Gaissert, II (39)
8/13 Richard Meer (28)
8/14 David Reddick (17)

24 years in Rotary
8/17 Roderick Malone (0)

2 years in Rotary
8/20 John Wolfe (28)
8/20 Rob Sanborn (5)
8/20 Debra Ewing (5)
8/20 Dave Nelson (5)
8/20 Lee Patrick, III (5)
8/23 Jay Pickett, III (2)
8/24 Jim Sheffield, Jr (20)
8/25 Lynn Dunn (4)
8/28 Lori Kirn (6)
8/29 Lucy Hall (1)
8/29 Katie Tucker (1)
8/29 JP Watson (1)

11 years in Rotary
8/31 Steven Hyde (9)

25 years in Rotary

FAMILY OF ROTARY

Our membership cares deeply
about the needs and concerns of
our members. We don’t want to
miss an opportunity to reach out
in friendship when such
concerns arise. The chairperson
of this committee is Lynn Dunn
and all news should be directed
to her at
lynn.dunn@rmcpa.com

Sept. 9th, 5:30PM HUMP DAY

Burgers & Brews at Lucky's

 

Join your fellow Rotarians Wednesday, Sept. 9th @ 5:30 for a bit of mid-week fun,
burgers and cold brews.

Bring your significant other or a prospective member. 

We hope to see you there!

Sept.19th, 11:00AM-3:00PM We've Got Your Back

Cookout for Law Enforcement, Fire & Rescue and
First Responders

 On Saturday, Sept 19th from 11:00AM – 3:00PM we will host a drive through cookout
to feed our local law enforcement, fire and rescue and first responders at Fire Station
#4, 1400 Old Alabama Road 30075.

We will need volunteers to serve as greeters, cooks, baggers, etc.  

Contact Dave Young at nfultonpt@juno.com or Jack Wyche at javic@msn.com for
information on how YOU CAN SERVE.

Get Yours Today

Coveted Parrot Shirt Mask

We have all sizes now of the limited edition red parrot shirt mask. On sale for $10 each.
See John Carruth at our meetings the next couple of weeks or email him at
jcarruth46@gmail.com.

And by popular demand we are making a limited run of the famous blue parrot shirt
masks which will be available in a couple of weeks. Let John know if you want one and
what size - Small, Regular, Large or Extra Large. Now you have two choices to
accessorize your wardrobe.

Get yours while they are available.

Rotary Last Week
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